
Students Ride Buses for Free! 
Students around the world will be walking and wheeling to school October 3-7, 2016, as part of iWalk 
(International Walk to School Week). DASH BC presents the 9th annual Walk and Wheel to School 
Week from October 3 - 7, 2016. This week-long provincial event is a part of International Walk to 
School Month (iWalk).  This campaign encourages students, parents, staff and community members to 
celebrate the many benefits of walking and wheeling to school. 

In recognition of this event, elementary and high school students are invited 
to ride all TransLink buses for free during that time. 

Did you know...
• two out of three Canadian kids are not getting enough exercise each day 
• active school travel can increase a student’s ability to concentrate 
• both walking and taking transit promote good health and independence, 

while keeping greenhouse gases to a minimum

Please fill out the form here if you’re organizing bus trips or are encouraging 
students to take the bus to and from school. 

International Walk to School Week 
October 3-7, 2016

 

TravelSmart For Schools

NOTE: Free trips are offered on bus travel only.
SkyTrain, SeaBus and West Coast Express travel 
is not included.

translink.ca
604.953.3333

http://www.iwalktoschool.org/
http://www.iwalktoschool.org/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/G7XF638

